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The Computer Science Department of NAM College Kallikkandy  organised a one day 

webinar workshop on software development. The programme was conducted in association 

with IQAC on 12-09-2020 

 

Dr. K K. Muhammed Kutty, Principal, inaugurated the function. Sri. Muhammed Shafi P, 

Head of the Department of Computer Science, presided over the function. Dr. Minimol VK, 

Convenor, delivered the welcome speech. The co-ordinator Lt. Shameer A P offered the vote 

of thanks. 

 

Around 200 students from various colleges attended  the workshop..  

 

Mr. Likhil T, project manager and Mr. Aswin P, project co-ordniator, Riss Technologies, 

Kannur, were the resource persons.  

 

The various steps involved for developing projects, the life cycle of the software 

development, language and topics and other important steps involved in the software 

development were discussed in the workshop.   

 


